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Hello, 

 

I am a property owner in the Dunn’s Marsh Neighborhood.  I am opposed to 

the application by Lakhvir Kaur, Madison Oil LLC, for a Class A beer and 

liquor license at 4611 Verona Road, Madison Plaza mall.  This 

neighborhood does not need any more places to buy alcohol.  We already 

have a proliferation of low-value establishments such as these.   

 

I heard that there is a public hearing this evening about this application.  I 

cannot attend the hearing, so I am attaching a letter with my opinion on the 

application.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Susan 

 


